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 June 11, 2007

Mr.Ted Mortan

10557 108 St. N.W.

Edmonton, AB T5H9Z9

Dear Mr.Mortan


 My reason for this letter is that I want to share my opinion about land use. I think 

we should use the land properly. We can still cut down some trees but for every tree we 

cut down you should plant another tree in itʼs place somewhere else. If we donʼt animals 

that need trees could be completely wiped out. If you are having a hard time deciding 

what a piece of land should be used for, consider what that area needs most ONLY 

SOMETIMES fill their WANTS and most of the time fill their NEEDS.


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Andrea He`bert


